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Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director
Division of Records and Reporting
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2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard ?8953!—7’1‘9
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: OnePoint Communications-Georgia, LLC d/b/a OnePoint
Communications

Dear Ms. Bayo:

OnePoint Communications-Georgia, LLC d/b/a OnePoint Communications
(“OnePoint-Georgia”) is currently the holder of Alternative Local Exchange
Company ("ALEC") Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity No. 5250 and
Interexchange Company ("IXC") Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity No.
5251. OnePoint-Georgia's ALEC Certificate was granted by the Florida Public
Service Commission (the "Commission") in Order No. PSC-97-1299-FOF-TX issued
in Docket No. 971024-TX on October 20, 1997. OnePoint-Georgia's IXC Certificate
was granted by the Commission in Order No. PSC-97-1260-FOF-TI issue! in Docket
No. 971025-T1 on October 14, 1997.

The purpose of this letter is to advise the Commission of an anticipated
change in the corporate structure of OnePoint Communications, LLC, which is the
parent company of OnePoint-Georgia. In the near future, OnePoint
Communications, LLC will covert from a Delaware limited liability company into a
Delaware corporation through a merger with and into OnePoint Communications
Corporation, which was formed in Delaware on March 26, 1998. The shareholders
of OnePoint Communications Corporation will be the same as the members of
OnePoint Communications, LLC. The conversion will not result in any change in

any of the operating subsidiaries of OnePoint Communications, LLC, including
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OnePoint-Georgia. Thus, the conversion will not affect the services offered by
OnePoint-Georgia in Florida or the name under which OnePoint-Georgia does
business in Florida. Accordingly, the conversion will be \7ansparent to customers
of OnePoint-Georgia.

This information is being provided to the Commission in order to ohtain
whatever regulatory approvals of the conversion are required. Due to the time-
sensitive nature of the conversion, we respectfully request that the Commission

expedite its approval of the conversion.
Thank you for your assistance. Please |=% us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

HO D & KNIGHT LLP
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I'b)‘tm D. Walker

cc: Tom Williams (via hand delivery)
Randy Long (via fax)
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